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Comments: Please set aside ample space for non-motorized users of the National Forest!!!! Snowmobile use
and non-motorized use are truly NOT COMPATIBLE on the same parcel of land. Non-motorized users seek a
quiet, exhaust free, track free experience which they CAN NOT obtain when the land is also used by OSV's!!!

With global warming, less snowfall and the need to decrease the use of fossil fuels, why in the hell are we
promoting the use of OSV's anyway???? Their use should be discouraged and eventually phased out in favor of
healthy activities that do not burn fossil fuels and do not harm the environment.....it is time now to be sane and
encourage the health of the planet and discourage the destructive, harmful and fully unnecessary burning of
fossil fuels which promote global warming and environemntal destruction!!!!

Please: let us be rational, healthy, work on saving the palnet and decrease global warming!



